
				Application	for	Kallah	Travel	Assistance	

The	Executive	Committee	passed	the	following	motion:	

Motion:	Those	traveling	from	the	Northern	area	of	WRJ	Northeast	District	(Buffalo,	
Rochester,	Canada	and	surrounding	areas)	to	Kallah	2019	may	apply	to	have	up	to	2	
nights	in	a	hotel	(one	in	each	direction)	or	airfare	to	Hartford,	Boston,	or	New	York	
defrayed	in	an	amount	not	to	exceed	$300US	for	each	recipient.	Applications	are	due	
by	September	9,	2019.	The	total	distribution	for	all	approved	applications	will	not	
exceed	$1800US	and	will	come	from	the	Northeast	District	Fund	(NFD).		

Any	Executive	Committee	member,	Sisterhood	President	(current	or	incoming)	and	
Individual	member,	who	needs	assistance	and	lives	in	the	Northern	Area	of	the	district	
should	return	this	application	to	the	First	Vice	President	via	email	or	postal	mail	by	
September	9,	2019.	All	requests	will	be	kept	confidential.	The	First	Vice	President	and	
the	Treasurer	will	review	all	requests	for	assistance.	The	monies	will	be	divided	among	
those	requesting	aid,	as	per	the	guidelines	above.	Applicants	will	be	informed	of	their	
awards	by	September	13,	2019.	All	monies	will	be	disbursed	after	attending	the	Kallah.	

Name	__________________________________________________________________	

Address	________________________________________________________________	

Email	__________________________________________________________________	

Phone	numbers	__________________________________________________________	

Name	and	location	of	Sisterhood	____________________________________________	

How	do	you	plan	to	travel?	_________________________________________________		

Please	return	this	application	by	September	9,	2019,	to:	
Sharon	Sobel	
8	Old	Farm	Road	
Wilton,	CT	06897-2902	
sharon.sobel@uconn.edu	
	


